
THE TOWN OF MONTVILLE 

NEW LONDON COUNTY, CONNECTICUT 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 

Notice of Bid Cancellation 

For 
WWTF HEADWORKS IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT 

MONTVILLE, CONNECTICUT 
 

CONTRACT NO. 2021-5 
 

BID DATE: March 15, 2021 
 

TO: ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 

SUBJECT: Notice of Bid Cancellation for Contract 2021-5 

DATE: March 22, 2021 

 
The Town is cancelling the above referenced bid. The Town intends to re-advertise and 
bid this project in the next few days. 
 
The Pre-Bid Conference scheduled for Tuesday, March 23, 2021 (9 am) via Zoom is 
cancelled. The tentative re-bid dates are as follows: 
 

Activity Date 
Bid Advertisement Wednesday, March 24, 2021 
Pre-Bid Conference Wednesday, March 31, 2021 
Site Walk Friday, April 2, 2021 
RFI Deadline Friday, April 16, 2021 
RFI Final Answers Friday, April 23, 2021 
Bid Due Date Friday, May 7, 2021 

 
The final dates will be included in the re-advertisement. We apologize for any 
inconvenience   this may have caused. 

 
If you have any questions, please contact Matthew Ranando, Martinez Couch 
and Associates, LLC at mranando@martinezcouch.com or (860) 436-4364. 

 
 
 
 

 Page 1 of 1 

mailto:mranando@martinezcouch.com

	WWTF HEADWORKS IMPROVEMENTS PROJECT
	MONTVILLE, CONNECTICUT

